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 Welcome back!  From the AIA Office   

  
On behalf of the AIA staff we would like to welcome 
everyone back for another exciting school year.  
Good luck to all of the Fall sports! 
  

New Schools Need Help Filling Schedules! 

The below link highlights the new member schools in 
need of help filling schedules for their respective 
sports.  As a reminder, a school may go over one 
game in order to help another school fill their 
schedule.  Please help your fellow schools out in 
generating a schedule for this upcoming season.  The 
sport, division and section each school will be 
competing in is listed in the link below. 

New Member Schools - 2012-2013  
  

Arizona Rattlers Promo  

Please click on the link below to view this special 
offer from the Arizona Rattlers for this Saturday's 
Conference Championship Game:   

Rattlers Promo  
 
 
 
 
 

 Important Dates 

2012-13 Executive 
Board Meetings    
 
August 2-3, 2012 
August 20, 2012 
September 13, 2012 
October 22, 2012 
November 19, 2012 
December 10, 2012 
January 22, 2013 
February 19, 2013 
March 18, 2013 
April 15, 2013 
May 20, 2013  

--------------------------  

    
 2012 AIA Holidays 
 -------------------------- 
  
September 3, 2012 
Labor Day 
  
November 12, 2012 
Veterans Day 
  
November 
22-23, 2012 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001PvDtX3jPnDfsxd-kaWUjDn_VPNDbeh_46e06s6ny_yYxlMfLXY-uHZPYDtTgUkuvlBp7fegz3IIobnOVQjHgzVQF3E9ceQtToE9_ciOz-Zr2p8TV3Sg5mi4YOE_ZjpI-oz61SRFWdvI=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001PvDtX3jPnDfsxd-kaWUjDn_VPNDbeh_46e06s6ny_yYxlMfLXY-uHZPYDtTgUkuvlBp7fegz3IKDNVIh5kVObJYwqK3poXwxolz5XRhZHxUH2G1BeeI9KZRZn6KYvf32gxdxARVGUA9SwXil57_xepPPGeZEFsR2wcpVDI1HBbdbjhWJGLeXWl_7KflGr5ztZVsWZPmZKL4=


  

New Heat Acclimatization Policy 

The AIA Executive Board, on May 22, 2012 approved, 
as emergnecy legislation, the AIA Sports Medicine 
Advisory Committee (SMAC) Heat Acclimatization & 
Exertional Heat Illness Managemen Policy.  On behalf 
of the Boad, the staff was directed to implement the 
bylaw as emergency legislation.  Bylar 14.17 will be 
effective July 1, 2012 for 2012-2013.  Read more 
by clicking the below link.  
   
New Heat Acclimatization Policy  
  

Sollenberger Classic   

 
Date: August 18, 2012 
Location: University of Phoenix Stadium 
Game 1: Blue Ridge vs. Moapa Valley at 3:07 p.m. 
Game 2: Desert Vista vs. Palo Verde at 7:07 p.m. 
Tickets: $10 Adults, $6 Students HS and Below 
Coverage: www.aia365.com 
  
Representing Nevada is the Moapa Valley Pirates and 
the Palo Verde Panthers.  Moapa Valley was the 
runner-up to Truckee in the NIAA Class 3A 
championship for the second straight year.  The 
Pirates are coached by Brent Lewis and finished the 
2011 campaign with 10 wins and three losses.  Head 
Coach Darwin Rost leads the Palo Verde Panthers to 
their first Sollenberger Classic, as runner-ups to the 
NIAA Class 4A Sunset Region.  The Panthers finished 
the 2011 campaign with a record of 11 wins and one 
loss. 
 
Representing Arizona is the Blue Ridge Yellowjackets 
and the Desert Vista Thunder.  After losing the year 
prior to Show Low High School in the championship 
game, Blue Ridge, coached by Paul Moro, won the 
Division IV title over rival Show Low 35-14.  Blue 
Ridge finished the year a perfect 14 wins and no 
losses.  The Thunder is coached by Dan Hinds, and is 
fresh of their state championship victory against 
Hamilton, defeating the Huskies 45 to 19.   Desert 
Vista finished the year with 13 wins and one loss. 

Thanksgiving 
  
December 24,25, 
2012 
Christmas    
 -------------------------- 
  

Phoenix Coyotes 
Tickets 
  
Click here to 
access discounted 
tickets for AIA 
member schools 

Sponsor Links 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

  

 
 

 
 

  
  
  

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001PvDtX3jPnDfsxd-kaWUjDn_VPNDbeh_46e06s6ny_yYxlMfLXY-uHZPYDtTgUkuvlBp7fegz3IIobnOVQjHgzVQF3E9ceQtToE9_ciOz-Zr2p8TV3Sg5mt8GtDQM1QTp1LKrggdcqxIHtINs2pE1fvx9pgP7HtFfwhbO3yY1fIbGaBEwl-5mmBcD_tTPiAERQWO89EQU69Y49bt1aznI6t__ezXlNK4_v5VQ_adJNuWxmbw4VM9NNQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001PvDtX3jPnDfsxd-kaWUjDn_VPNDbeh_46e06s6ny_yYxlMfLXY-uHZPYDtTgUkuvlBp7fegz3IIobnOVQjHgzVPs7c6BJHQDzoaa0h3fwXU=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001PvDtX3jPnDfsxd-kaWUjDn_VPNDbeh_46e06s6ny_yYxlMfLXY-uHZPYDtTgUkuvlBp7fegz3IIZLZx5cHhS8I5yOUisfeWrkE-AeG-SyoHmTpUmjafPbg5oZvVjMtpF_B2AxeZVg0ZWaJ7SdvnlPB6bZl_OE0xnaazLgJKpAXMvRVHSqwMPWREbhvceRyk2xYFEZMUTmyRDFvPf6itC0_o3klW-_NDfnvPb4DxaT_K4WPKcHlOo5eREV9eV1sSDN11NCuza8IfNKvPtv9SGwZQ4hR9JCXfZXa9xbMZgKFNGX3hCasrvyjQBgcNoKESmEJlg7yWmsgiD5agvUjtWKnnS2L7XlPYejEsNNH8dPKmYOnEHngiKjA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001PvDtX3jPnDfsxd-kaWUjDn_VPNDbeh_46e06s6ny_yYxlMfLXY-uHZPYDtTgUkuvlBp7fegz3IIobnOVQjHgzT44ut-kyCRIG8TQBD1oGyjS2K3rTt4XgQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001PvDtX3jPnDfsxd-kaWUjDn_VPNDbeh_46e06s6ny_yYxlMfLXY-uHZPYDtTgUkuvlBp7fegz3IIobnOVQjHgzfnODh5C2qkZ9iUb5mTYQjI=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001PvDtX3jPnDfsxd-kaWUjDn_VPNDbeh_46e06s6ny_yYxlMfLXY-uHZPYDtTgUkuvlBp7fegz3IIobnOVQjHgzTC6o0dN2QBC2RR6o87Amaq-bg_lDLWFHA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001PvDtX3jPnDfsxd-kaWUjDn_VPNDbeh_46e06s6ny_yYxlMfLXY-uHZPYDtTgUkuvlBp7fegz3IIobnOVQjHgzSHVDMXwYp_7VmiSY0XH1ehOBllViNdwww==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001PvDtX3jPnDfsxd-kaWUjDn_VPNDbeh_46e06s6ny_yYxlMfLXY-uHZPYDtTgUkuvlBp7fegz3IIobnOVQjHgzepZMqnAMPcFguixS1rQRzyMbP_dJBt8dQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001PvDtX3jPnDfsxd-kaWUjDn_VPNDbeh_46e06s6ny_yYxlMfLXY-uHZPYDtTgUkuvlBp7fegz3IIobnOVQjHgzZhS4WdfuuVhKFNy2TDBHHRI6oPv5Z1Atf1SN2Feb06N


  

2012-2013 AIA Study Session this week 

Please click on the link below... 
 
2012-2013 AIA Study Session this week 

2012-13 Quick Glance Calendar  

Please click on the link below to view the AIA Quick 
Glance Calendar. 
 
2012-13 AIA Quick Glance Calendar 

COMING SOON.....AIA365.com update!  

AIA365.com is undergoing a redesign and will be 
relaunched with a new look prior to the Sollenberger 
Classic.  Look for the new and improved AIA365.com 
soon!  
  
  
  
  

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001PvDtX3jPnDfsxd-kaWUjDn_VPNDbeh_46e06s6ny_yYxlMfLXY-uHZPYDtTgUkuvlBp7fegz3IIobnOVQjHgzVQF3E9ceQtToE9_ciOz-Zr2p8TV3Sg5mt8GtDQM1QTpa7GtdwvouUFUxGGdWXcQUcH7MWMu_O-RV7vkwJIvcEHFGfMLK7ex4Uh6bRG4MoCwuMytREoIANRD6q_CuRrgSA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001PvDtX3jPnDfsxd-kaWUjDn_VPNDbeh_46e06s6ny_yYxlMfLXY-uHZPYDtTgUkuvlBp7fegz3IIobnOVQjHgzVQF3E9ceQtToE9_ciOz-ZqAHSaAKM-BJKzYzDG1HzT4sMnEfWYZY4wIFfRcmTgSSSoF7gZxNNLS

